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CINI 2018 Greetings from SFU President Andrew Petter 
 

Simon Fraser University is proud to co-host the Canada India Networking 
Initiative (CINI) 2018.  
 
As Canada’s ‘engaged university,’ with deep commitments to international and 
intercultural cooperation, we are delighted to welcome esteemed delegates from 
India. These include members of the Global Association of Physicians of 
Indian Origin who are attending as part of their mid-year global meeting. 
 
The theme of CINI 2018, “Health and Civil Society,” resonates with SFU, as 
do its pillars of health, social innovation and patient engagement. Our thriving 
Surrey campus is home to one of our most important collaborations, 
Innovation Boulevard. This one-square-mile innovation ecosystem combines 
university research, industry expertise and community knowledge to support 
the development of cutting-edge health technologies.   
 
I hope your visit here is illuminating and engaging, and that you also find time 
to enjoy our beautiful campus and city. 
 

 
 
Andrew Petter 
President and Vice-Chancellor 
Simon Fraser University  
 

 

  
 

 

 
 


